
Protecting Our Waters
D o i n g  o u r  p a r t  o n  r a i n y  d a y s

King County is planning to build a wet weather treatment 
station in Georgetown to help protect the Duwamish River 
from future pollution. During heavy rainstorms, the new 
wet weather treatment station will clean excess sewage 
and stormwater before it enters the Duwamish.

We want to hear from you!
The project team will host meetings and be out in the 
community to share project information and gather input 
on design concepts for the station from the community.

PROJECT MEETINGS

In-Person Open House
Tuesday, June 23, 2015, 6 – 8 p.m.
South Seattle College Georgetown Campus, 
6737 Corson Ave S, Seattle, Building C, Room C110/C111

Online Open House
June 22 – July 15, georgetownWWTS.publicmeeting.info

Find us in the Community 
• Georgetown Community Council Meeting – June 15
• Georgetown Art Attack – July 11
• Georgetown Garden Walk – July 12

 

To learn more about the project, visit 
www.kingcounty.gov/georgetownWWTS.
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Join us at upcoming community events 
to learn more about the Georgetown 
Wet Weather Treatment Station!

To learn more, visit: 
www.kingcounty.gov/georgetownWWTS
or contact Kristine Cramer, 206-477-5415 
or kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov 


